Debra Mckeon

Restul

‘rom: Tom Mckeon
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 1:33 PM
To: Tom Mckeon
Subject; Campbell Road Bridge Public Hearing

There will be a public informational hearing in regards to
Campbell Road Bridge replacement

Tuesday, October 29%, 2013

7:00 PM

Town Hall Meeting Room, 2™ floor

562 Colebrook Road, Colebrook, CT




